
Project Update 
Mount Diablo Boulevard West End Pavement Preservation Project 

 
 
Date: 8/29/2014 
 
This week, the Contractor worked on striping, and installing the new handicap ramps at El Nido Ranch 
Road. 
 
Next week, the project will be in its final cleanup stage, and no additional project updates will be posted. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact me at (925) 299-3247. 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Senior Engineer 
 


